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19.03.2025 No 9-8/351-1
Invitation to Estonia on 15-17 May 2025

It is my great pleasure to extend to you an invitation to Estonia on 15-17 May 2025.

In recent years, the relations between Ukraine and Estonia have developed at a fast pace and our
cooperation in various fields has yielded fruitful results. I look forward to the opportunity to meet
you personally and discuss the future cultural cooperation between our two countries.

Your visit in May would allow you to participate in three important events in Tallinn: The
Ukrainian Art Festival, the exhibition dedicated to the defenders of Azovstal, and the Lennart Meri
Conference. In addition, it would be a great opportunity to sign the new cooperation program for
2025-2029 between the Estonian and Ukrainian Ministries of Culture.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Additional recipients:
Embassy of Ukraine in Estonia
Inna Bibik, inna.bibik(@mfa.gov.ua

Yours sincerely,

Heidy Purga
Minister

Anneli Vilu +372 6282235
Anneli.Vilu@kul.ec
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